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Week of: October 14th 2024

  Looking ahead:Looking ahead:  

 Stay in touch :

  Upcoming events:Upcoming events:  

diefenbaker@sd38.bc.ca
(604)-668-6639
Early warning line: 
604 718 4094

10/22 Garry Point Fun Run @ 3:30 pm

10/21 - 23 Gr 6 CAMP SUMMIT

10/28  Individual photo day

10/29 11:45 am Early Dismissal 
for Parent-Teacher Conferences

For information go to 
Diefenbaker School website at  diefenbaker.sd38.bc.ca

Libby’s Hot Lunch
Spirit day Hat day

Fresh to You fundraiser
online order is due 

Diefenbaker
Spirit Day
Hat Day
Friday, 

October 18th

Thanksgiving Holiday
School is closed.

BAKE SALE

Divisions 1, 2, 4 and 6 
on field trip

Wednesday, October 16th
PAC Fall Bake Sale

Thank you to the Diefenbaker community
for your generous donations of $941.  All

proceeds were donated to Terry Fox
Foundation cancer research.



Diefenbaker PAC 
October 10th, 2024

FUNDRAIDERS AT A GLANCE

The Fresh to You Fundraiser is a great way to fundraise
with healthy food choices while making a 40% profit for your school.

Here’s What’s
in the Bundles

Basic Bundle $25

3lb Carrots

3lb Yellow Onions

3lb Apples

3lb Russet Potatoes

Seasonal Bundle $25
3 Pack Little Squash
3lb carrots1lb Parsnips5lb Russet Potatoes

Order deadline - Friday October 18th
Orders online, through the Hot Lunch

ordering system. Our school code is 4511

Wednesday October 16th
BAKE SALE 

Sign-Up Here

We’re excited to host a bake sale and
are requesting donations of nut-free

baked goods. Mabel's Labels: Is your child already
misplacing their belongings? Label

everything with Mabel’s Labels! Go to
mabelslabels.ca, select “Support a

Fundraiser,” and type in “Diefenbaker
Elementary (Richmond).” Our school

receives 20% of all orders!

Dough Raiser Program: When you
shop at the Blundell location, mention
“Diefenbaker Elementary School,” and
5% of your purchase will be donated

back to the school.

Return It – Bottle Drive: Return your bottles to the
Return It Centre and use the school phone number

(604-668-6639). The funds will be deposited directly
into our account.

Express users are required to put their beverage
containers into sealed clear or transparent bags

(90 litres in capacity) – then they’re ready to take
to any Express location.  
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https://diefenbaker.sd38.bc.ca/parent-advisory-council-pac/news/2021/03/diefenbaker-bottle-drive-fundraiser


Kindness to others

Mme Stevenson and Grade 7
Student Leadership team 
are hard at work planning

for Diefenbaker Spirit Days
and Kindness days. 

Diefenbaker School Story



Parking reminder

Staff parking is for staff only. Please, do not park in the staff back parking lot.
Also, please do not park on the road leading to the staff parking lot. Parents and caregivers
are asked to park in the drop off area. If the area is full, then please park on the
neighbourhood streets. Thank you for keeping the parking lot area safe for our children.

Message from our School Liaison officers:

Make sure your children are buckled up with safety
 seat belts at all times.

Reminders

Cold and flu season has begun and we are noticing an increase in illness at school. In an
effort to keep our students and staff healthy, please continue to keep your student(s) at
home if they are experiencing symptoms of illness. If they have a fever or have been
vomiting, please keep them home at least 24 hours or more until they are symptom free.

We are grateful for those of you already making these efforts.

Thank you for helping us keep our community healthy.

Keeping our community healthy

Bike safety
This is a reminder for all students on bikes to slow down

on the roads and watch for cars and pedestrians crossing
the road.


